
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
     I am writing to you today with concern of the upcoming House Bill 2020. I am a fifth generation 
Oregonian with ties in multiple industries that will be effected by the approval of 2020.  
    I have looked forward for years to the prospect of bringing children into this world and being able to 
share with them the rich heritage that was passed down to myself. However, the following proposal for 
2020 threatens the prospects of our future generations in the industries that have made this state great. 
    I fail to see how increased gas prices, business operation penalizations, and decreased forest industry 
activity would result in a measurable global climate change.  
     These proposed changes would inevitably lead to deficits in the general public's ability to "make ends 
meet" not only by increasing the cost of living (petroleum products such as gasoline as well as natural 
gas) but would also result in putting hundreds, if not thousands, of Oregonians out of work.  
     Furthermore, I would like to bring to attention that previous monetary or economic inflation has not 
been nor has ever lead to a long term sustainable resolution. 
    In conclusion I find the lack of transparency in the future intentions of the estimated $550 million 
dollars of Oregonian "new revenue" to be in opposition of the promise of transparency by Oregon 
government. If there is not a future plan in the utilization of these funds, why are we collecting them? 
 
   Thank you for your time and consideration of my opinions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Shrock 
 


